
Mo#on sponsored by the Execu#ve Commi7ee   
re Proposed Rebuilding Authority 

 

“PPCC acknowledges and commends the recommendations and concerns raised in 
Councilwoman Traci Park’s letter to Senator Allen and Supervisor Horvath of July 8, 
2025,*  regarding the proposed Rebuilding Authority for Pacific Palisades. 
 
“We strongly support the principles of transparency and robust public engagement, and agree 
that community input and involvement in the governing structure must be an integral part of any 
path forward.  As Councilwoman Park noted, "Far more study and direct engagement with 
Palisades residents is essential before such powers are assigned to the Rebuilding Authority." 
 
“To that end, we believe it is critical for any proposal for a Rebuilding Authority or District to take 
into account data forthcoming from the NORC survey commissioned by PPCC, along with 
recommendations from the PPCC Rebuild Committee and additional community input. Our 
priority is to ensure the recovery moves forward in a way that is inclusive, informed and 
responsive to the needs of Palisades residents.” 
 
Passed unanimously  
by the PPCC Board 
July 17, 2025 
 
[* CW Park Letter: https://pacpalicc.org/wp-content/uploads/2025/07/SB-549-Letter-to-Allen-and-Horvath.pdf] 

 
 

 

 

 

 

https://pacpalicc.org/wp-content/uploads/2025/07/SB-549-Letter-to-Allen-and-Horvath.pdf

